Highway Advisory Committee Meeting

June 26, 2018

Present: Dan Meyer; Gary Simpson; Rick Alger; Shawn Cushman and Rodney Oakley

- Box on 2008- need a decision or the highway dept. will be down a truck.
- Rodney got 3 quotes, there was discussion on what box would be best.
 Rodney will have highway guys install new box
- Rodney will write a resolution for the Town Board
- Rodney and Grace will meet with Chris Santulla about what money is available
- Cat has used grader for \$55,000 with 6,000 hours on it. Town now pays \$15-20,000 yearly to rent one. Sell ours @ surplus
- Rodney wants to hire summer help which would be 2 people atleast 18
 years old to help cut brush etc. for minimum wage/part time for 8-10
 weeks.
- Guard rails on Ashcraft Rd. will be up next week
- Discussion on what CHIPS money can be used for
- It will cost \$5-600.00 each for new radios for trucks. Mr. Cushman suggested calling Creative Electronics
- Road signs are in
- Fixed Ellsworth Lane....wondering why the town plows it.

NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD ON 8/6/2018 AT 6:00 pm

Dan Meyers motioned to adjourn the meeting.

Respectfully Submitted by Charlere L. DeSta Plymouth Deputy Town Clerk